Kirkland, Brett
m

From: Soto, Israel

Sent: Monday, October 14, 2019 2:39 PM
To: Kirkland, Brett

Subject: FW: Instrument 0945

Got permission to de-register instrument #0945 from Charlotte County since it is no longer in use.

-lsrael

From: Kern, Michael [mailto:mkern@ccsofl.net]
Sent: Monday, October 14, 2019 2:37 PM

To: Soto, Israel

Subject: RE: Instrument 0945

Yes, this instrument will not be placed into service with us.

From: Soto, Israel <IsraelSoto@fdle.state.fl.us>
Sent: Monday, October 14, 2019 2:09 PM

To: Kern, Michael <mkern@ccsofl.net>
Subject: RE: Instrument 0945

[EXTERNAL] This email originated outside of the CCSO. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Thank you for the reply Cpl. Kern.

Since instrument #0945 is no longer in use do you want us to go ahead and de-register the instrument?
-Israel

From: Kern, Michael [mailto:mkern@ccsofl.net]
Sent: Monday, October 14, 2019 1:47 PM

To: Soto, Israel

Subject: Instrument 0945

This instrument is being sent out today.

This instrument is no longer in use as we replaced it with 7083.

Thank you

Cpl. Kern



